
 
 

Week ending 
08/12/17

Daisy Class

Christmas Concert!

Wow! I was so proud of the 
AMAZING DAISIES for their 
brave singing at their concert! 
There were so many grown ups 

watching and the children rose to 
the occasion, singing, smiling and 

of course jingling their jingle 
bells! What a fantastic show 

Daisy Class! Christmas photos will 
be available for purchase.

Christmas Preparation
We have enjoyed an action packed 

week of Christmas preparation! 
We have baked mince pies, made 
decorations and festive pictures. 
Father Christmas has even visited 
to create a magical grotto for us! 
Daisy Class is a glow of sparkles, 

glitter and tinsel! 

Christmas Party and Panto!

Daisy AM will be closed on 
Tuesday 12th December.       

All children in PM.            
12.25pm - 3.25pm

We are really excited about 
our Christmas Party and Panto! 

Please ask if you have any 
questions about the day! 

'The Three Little 
Christmas Pigs'

We had such fun on our first 
Daisy Class trip! The children 

were a joy to be with and a credit 
to the school. Their excitement 
was enchanting and it certainly 

filled us all with Christmas spirit. 
Thank you so much to all of our 

parent helpers! 

Thank you!!

Thank you so much for all of your 
generous festive donations. We 

are so grateful for the variety of 
craft materials and Christmassy 
items that you have given us. The 
children will be using them over 
the next couple of weeks and 
they will bring lots of fun and 

creative opportunities!  

Well done! 
Well done to the children who have 
been trying to reach new milestones 
such as putting on their own coat and 
doing it up! We are so proud of you. 

Many children are having a go at 
writing their name too so well done 

you! Remember to 'keep on going and 
never give up'. You might not be able 

to do it yet but you will as long as 
you keep on practising! 


